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	Comments


ERCOT submits these comments to request that PRS grant urgency to Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 1138 in order to be considered at the January 19, 2023 PUCT Meeting.  This NPRR is needed to address reliability risks identified in the Business Case of ERCOT’s initial filing of NPRR1138, which include reactive oscillations observed from Intermittent Renewable Resources (IRRs) with real power output levels less than 1 MW and inaccurate representations of IRR reactive capability when not producing real power.
ERCOT appreciates PRS’s consideration.
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